SCOTT COUNTY ENGINEER'S OFFICE

500 West Fourth Street Davenport, Iowa 52801-1106

FAX - (563) 326-8257 E-MAIL - engineer@scottcountyiowa.com WEB SITE - www.scottcountyiowa.com





BECKY WILKISON Administrative Assistant

8-3-10

JON R. BURGSTRUM, P.E. County Engineer

DEAN GLUNZ Maintenance Superintendent

MEMO

TO: Dee F. Bruemmer County Administrator

FROM: Jon R Burgstrum, P.E. Scott County Engineer

SUBJECT: Temporary Road Closures for a Make a Wish Catfish Tournament

DATE: August 3, 2010

Tammy Burns from the Valley Inn in Pleasant Valley has requested Spencer Drive to be closed for a Catfish tournament on August 7, 2010 to benefit the Make A Wish foundation.

A resolution approving temporary road closure for a Catfish Tournament on August 7, 2010 during the hours of 6:00am - 4:00pm on Spencer Road between Highway 67 and Valley Drive.

THE COUNTY AUDITOR'S SIGNATURE CERTIFIES THAT
THIS RESOLUTION HAS BEEN FORMALLY APPROVED BY
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ON
DATE
·

SCOTT COUNTY AUDITOR

RESOLUTION

SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

August 5, 2010

APPROVAL OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE FOR A MAKE A WISH BENEFIT CATFISH TOURNAMENT AT THE VALLEY INN, PLEASANT VALLEY ON AUGUST 7, 2010 FROM 6:00AM-4:00PM.

BE IT RESOLVED by the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows:

Section 1. That the request from the Valley Inn in Pleasant Valley to close Spencer Road between Highway 67 and Valley Drive - Pleasant Valley on August 7, 2010 be approved.

Section 2. That this resolution shall take effect immediately.